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     July 26, 2005 
 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 05-1455 
 
 
 
Re: Correction to Circular Letter No. 05-1453 - MN Law Change -  
  Notice of Cancellation/Termination/Non-Renewal 
 
 
 
Please be advised that the effective date of May 26, 2005 stated on Circular Letter No. 
05-1453 is incorrect.  The correct effective date of the statute is August 1, 2005. 
 
Circular Letter No. 05-1453 is located on the MWCIA website at www.mwcia.org.  
 
Also, MWCIA is working with the Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry to 
prepare a supplemental Circular Letter to address additional questions raised by carriers 
related to Minnesota Statutes, Section 176.185, subd. 1 and 1a. 


